Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMIAMI
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: Tuesday, June 25, 2019, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.; Wednesday, June 26, 2019, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.; Thursday, June 27, 2019, 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
PLACES: Manuel Artime Theater, 900 SW 1 Street, Miami, FL 33130 – June 25; Brave Church, 1300 SW 87 Avenue, Miami, FL 33174 – June 26; West End Park, 250 SW 60 Avenue, Miami, FL 33144 – June 27
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, has scheduled three Public Workshops to discuss the PD&E Study along SR 968/Flagler Street from SR 821/HEFT to SR 5/US 1/Biscayne Boulevard in Miami-Dade County. The study will focus on the implementation of a Premium Transit service and infrastructure along SR 968/Flagler Street, as well as providing multimodal street improvements. The workshops are being held to present the results of the PD&E Study to date and to obtain input on the recommended alternatives under consideration. The same information will be shared at all three workshops.

The workshops will begin as an open house, with a formal presentation. Attendees are encouraged to come between the times above to review the proposed improvements. Department representatives will be available during the workshops to discuss the project and answer questions. The project identification number is 437782-1-22-01.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Hong Benitez, P.E. at (305)470-5219, or in writing at 1000 NW 111th Avenue, Room 6111, Miami, Florida 33172, or via email at hong.benitez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ms. Nilia Cartaya, Project Manager at (305)640-7557 or by email at Nilia.Cartaya@dot.state.fl.us.
